Curwensville BPW
The Village Gossip
NOVEMBER 2020
Greetings Ladies: 

Our meeting will be held Thursday, November 19th at the Community Center (Civic Center) the meeting is at 6 p.m.  We will probably meet here until the Central opens.  With all the new cases of COVID that maybe later than January.  We will not be having Soup.  The menu will be Salad, meat and potatoes, and dessert.

Priscilla will be doing a bake/bake less bake sale for the Relay for Life on November 14th at Goodman’s.  You can either donate money or bake goods.  This is a Club project—you will get a stamp in your “District Choose your Own Adventure”.  Picture for the Buzz.

Did anyone attend the Woman’s Club-BPW decorate the corner for Home for the Holidays, if you did you will get a stamp.

Curwensville Club needed someone on the nominating committee for the District, Sandy will serve on that committee.  Is anyone from our club interested in a District Office.  Secretary and Treasurer are both open.  Priscilla is going to serve on the District’s Bake/Bake less Bake Sale.

 Contests—lets put this in our to do list.

DISTRICT NEWS

Michelle Holler, District IV Director, will be at the November 19th meeting.  Things she will talking about at the meeting:
·  The book club, November 5th
·  Talk about the adventure book and stamps
· Talk about the State Program, Twilight Wishes
Michelle had some suggestions that she passed along this month—Members are a big part of our club and she asked that we write down three people that we can invite and see if we can increase our membership.
Milage will need to be collected for the traveling award at the District.

STATE NEWS

The State has been doing their visit to the clubs across Pennsylvania.  

November 14th—Goodman’s Bake/Bake Less for Relay for Life.
November 15th—Deadline LO copies of Budget to District Finance Chair.
March 12-13th—State Winter Board Meeting at the Penn Stater, State College.
June 10-13th—BPW-PA 101st State Convention, Pittsburgh Marriott North.
